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Marin County Supervisors:
 
I am a homeowner at Stinson Beach, and prior to the meeting on April 19 regarding the new Local
Coastal Plan for West Marin, I would to express my support for the county staff and Supervisor Kinsey
who came out and met with us.
 
It was a relief to many of us to have them take their time and make the effort to listen to our concerns
and our needs, and to have them draft a version of the new Marin plan that seems to satisfy the needs
of our community, and also balance the environmental and public access concerns.
 
 
I endorse this plan and urge you to pass it as written.
 
Thank you,
 
Vicki Sebastiani
274 Seadrift Rd.
Stinson Beach, CA
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